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The Week Ahead 

Monday, March 30, 2020 

Flex Day  

Staff Meeting — 1:45pm 

Valedictorian Application Available 

Tuesday, March 31, 2020  

Wednesday, April 01, 2020 Grad Guest Application Available 

Thursday, April 02, 2020  

Friday, April 03, 2020 
District Partnership Scholarship Application Deadline 
Tea & Tour - Grade 7 Parents —10:15am 

Upcoming Events 

 

April 07 - Euclid Math Contest 

April 08 - Mock Interview Fair #2- 

April 10 - Good Friday—school closed 

April 13 - Easter Monday 

April 14—20 - Literacy & numeracy Assessments 

April 21 - Early Dismissal for Assessment—1:45pm 

April 22 - Marks Due 

April 22 - Valedictorian Assembly 

April 24 - Report Cards Available 

April 27 - Flex Day 

April 27 - Staff Meeting 

April 27 - PAC meeting - 7pm 
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” – Principal’s Message: March 9
th

 – 13
th

   

 

Good morning Dragons, 

 

It is the final week before Spring Break and our students and staff have continued to meet new learning 
challenges, celebrate successes and set new goals for the future.  Life at Fleetwood Park, as usual, is 
dynamic, full and eventful and we are all ready for a well-deserved holiday break!  It was “Spirit Week” and 
our students and staff had fun.  “Dress like a teacher” day was a good one!  
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Over the past several weeks, as news of COVID-19 has dominated the media, impacted lives and 
communities around the world and increased anxieties, our students, staff and community-at-large 
hasveremained informed and alert.  I would like to thank all Dragons for your continued cooperation and 
vigilance in following the recommendations of the Ministry of Health and the Ministry of Education.  All 
parents/guardians are reminded to review our Website Announcements for regular updates.  Please know 
that we will monitor the situation closely and will continue to follow the guidelines provided by the Provincial 
Health Officer.   
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Last Friday we hosted our 2
nd

 annual “Hooping it Up!” contest.  This was such a positive and affirming 
celebration of diversity and inclusion of our Special Needs students.  Great work was done by our Best 
Buddies Club in sponsoring the event.  Well done Fleetwood Park! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday we completed the administration of the Student Learning Surveys for our Grade 10 and 12 
students.  All parents/guardians are also encouraged to complete the survey.  Please see the letter sent to 
all parents with the login details.  It is a short survey, and will provide helpful feedback to the school.  
Additionally, all staff were sent a survey, and everyone is encouraged to participate.   
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On Wednesday evening I had the privilege of attending our Music Department’s Spring Concert.  Students in 
the Choir and Concert Bands performed in front of a proud audience of parents and friends.  The growth of 
our students’ musicianship over the course of the year has been outstanding.  Congratulations to all 
members of the Department and great thanks to Ms. Sheridan, Mr. Gough and Mr. Robinson for your 
guidance and leadership.  It was a wonderful evening. 
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Ms. Mullen’s Home Economics students have been learning so much through their experiential gardening 
project.  Students have enjoyed all phases of the sowing, growing, harvesting, preparing and cooking 
experiences.  Great work everyone! 
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Today our students will be cleaning their lockers prior to Spring Break.  It is important to ensure that all food 
items are removed from the school over the holidays.  Great thanks to all students and staff for your 
assistance!   

 

Tomorrow is the final day before Spring Break/School Closure Days.  We return to school on March 30th.  All 
students/parents/staff are reminded that March 30th is also a scheduled Flex day with an early dismissal at 
1:33pm.  (Our March Staff Meeting will take place after school).  Upon our return, we will enter our final 
phase of the 2019-20 school year.  We know that school life at Fleetwood Park Secondary will continue to 
be dynamic, meaningful and affirming.   

 

All the best for a great Friday. Have a restful and happy Spring Break! 

 

 

Ken 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all stu-

dents are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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